
I'm writing to express my deep concern for the new online safety bill, specifically section 9, which will 
put all forms of online sex work in danger. Sex work itself is not a problem and is valuable service to 
some members of society and an important option for people in vulnerable positions and with limited 
options to support themselves. Sex is not bad. Porn is not inherently bad or dangerous. I'm worried this 
will turn into a witch hunt and put many already vulnerable  sex workers in even more dire straights, 
forcing them to take risks with their safety to support themselves. We have already seen the problems 
that SESTA/FOSTA has caused in the USA and around the world as it has made it more difficult for sex 
workers to safely ply their trade and support themselves. 

 

Regards, Aron 


